
From: Lotika Pai  

Sent: Tuesday, April 1, 2025 11:30 AM 

Subject: Post-event disclosure: Thursday March 6th 

   

I attended the Magnificent Mile Association’s Annual Meeting on Thursday, March 6th at 5pm 

CT as a guest. My attendance was in connection with my official City duties. 

  

Thanks 

Lotika 

  

  

Lotika Pai (she/her) 

Chief Small Business Officer, Small Business Advocacy  

Managing Deputy Commissioner 

  

   

  

 

 

  

 

https://www.chicago.gov/city/en/depts/bacp/provdrs/small_business_advocacy.html

